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8th July 2022 
 
Year 11 Results Day Arrangements 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you with details of the GCSE results day on Thursday 25th August 2022.  All students will meet with the Principal 
to receive their results and during the morning there will be advice and support available from school staff.  Unfortunately, we 
do not have the provision to allow parents/carers into the school building due to safeguarding protocols.  Students will 
probably spend a little time in school that morning sharing their results with other students and staff.  They will also need to 
meet with our careers advisor to discuss destinations or with school staff to discuss A-levels. 
 
Results Day: 
 
Our preference is for students to collect results in person if possible as we will have staff in place to support students with their 
next steps on the day.  Collection times will be staggered by tutor group, please can you ensure that your child arrives only in 
their allocated tutor group slot as identified below.   

 
11CA - 8.15am 
11CO - 8.30am 
11TA - 8.45am 
11TE - 9.00am 
11ST - 9.15am 
11SW - 9.30am 
 

If your child is not able to collect exam results in person, they can call the school after 11.30am and be given their results over 
the phone. Please note that the school will not be able to give results to anyone else (including family members) without 
written consent from your child.  Any results not collected in the day will be posted to students at the end of the day.  For 
queries relating to the collection of results please contact the examinations officer, Mrs Francois at 
exams@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Corby Technical School Sixth Form: 
Mr Hallas will be available on results day to meet with students who will be returning to Corby Technical School for sixth form.  
 
Other destinations: 
In the weeks following results day school staff, including our careers lead Mrs Stevens, will be available to support students 
with their next destination if they are still unsure.  Once students have made a final decision, they should confirm their place at 
their chosen provider as soon as possible.  The careers lead will continue to make contact with students as we need to ensure 
that all of our students have a pathway appropriate to them.  Year 11 students who are not staying on to attend the Corby 
Technical School Sixth Form in September 2022 must confirm their actual destination no later than Wednesday 14th 
September 2022, so that the school can comply with this legal requirement in due time. Our careers lead will be contacting 
any students for whom we do not have their destination information.  
 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your continued support throughout the years your child has spent at Corby Technical 
School. It has been an absolute pleasure to watch them grow and develop during their time here, and as they move on to their 
next phase of education, we wish them all the best. 
 

   Yours sincerely, 

 
 Mrs A Reynolds 
 Principal 
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